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June 28, 2021 

 
Board of Directors 
Triunfo Water & Sanitation District 
Ventura County, California 
 
DROUGHT CONDITIONS AND SUPPLY UPDATE FOR FY2022 
 

Summary 
 
At the May 24, 2021, Triunfo Water & Sanitation District (District) Board Meeting, the 
Board requested an update on the State of California’s current drought outlook.  Staff 
reviewed the updates from Calleguas Municipal Water District (Purveyor for TWSD), Las 
Virgenes Municipal Water District (JPA Partner), and the CA Department of Water 
Resources (DWR) and has the following key points: 

 Snowpack for the Sierra-Nevada Range only registered 59% of normal 
accumulation as of April 1st 

 Water reservoirs for the Southern California region reached 100% of capacity 
during the recent rainy season 

 CMWD has not directed its clients to declare additional water conservation 
measures 

 LVMWD declared a Stage 1 Alert to focus on assisting and educating its customers 
to use water wisely but not restricting usage at this time 

Based on the current information and consensus by the governing agencies, there are no 
anticipated supply shortages for the District for FY2022.  However, as this situation is 
closely monitored, any changes will be brought before the Board for further discussions 
and direction. 
 
 
REVIEWED AND APPROVED _________________________ 
 Mark Norris - General Manager  
 
 

 

Item # 16



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This page is intentionally blank 

Item # 16




